

August 13, 2021

To:

Francestown & Hancock, NH

Hub66 is excited to be partnering with both your towns with the NTIA grant submission and looks forward to working with both your communities. More importantly, connectivity is an important goal as both your communities lack adequate coverage and, in some instances have no coverage at all. Hub66 is in full support of our collaboration efforts and looks forward to having a successful project for both of your communities.

If you are in need of any further information please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

Andrea J. Vient

Hub66 President & CEO

Town of Hancock

50 Main Street, P.O. Box 6 Hancock, NH 03449

August 14, 2021

Jamie Pike Town Administrator 27 Main Street Francestown, NH 03043

RE: Fiber for Francestown and Hancock New Hampshire - NTIA Grant Application

Dear Jamie:

The members of Hancock's Selectboard are very pleased to be partnering with the Town of Francestown and Hub66 on our joint project - Fiber for Francestown and Hancock New Hampshire - and this NTIA grant application. We believe that high-speed internet connectivity is essential for our town, our residents, our businesses, and our key cultural institutions, and we are excited about the possibilities that this project with Francestown and Hub66 provides.

We are very much looking forward to working together.

Sincerely,

1 h former

DocuSigned by:

Kurt Grassett, Chair Hancock Selectboard